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  Note verbale dated 24 April 2020 from the Permanent Mission of 

Saudi Arabia to the United Nations addressed to the President of 

the Security Council 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia presents its compliments the President 

of the Security Council and has the honour to refer to the letter dated 19 April 2018 

from the Permanent Representative of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nation s 

addressed to the President of the Security Council (S/2018/376). 

 The Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia reaffirms that delineation of the 

maritime boundary between Saudi Arabia and the United Arab Emirates  has not yet 

been completed in accordance with article 5 of the agreement concerning the 

countries’ land and maritime boundaries, which was concluded on 21 August 1974.  

 The Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia requests that the present note verbale 

be circulated as a document of the Security Council.  

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/2018/376

